
 
 

Date: February 12, 2019 
 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd 

Columbia MD 21046-1609 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID as established in 47CFR 2.933(b) for a currently 

approved device. This application by HP Inc. will establish a new FCC ID: B94-9560D2WBP under HP Inc. grantee 

code for purpose of marketing. The original grant to Intel Mobile Communications will remain in effect. 

 

Per 2.933(b) 

1. The original identification is PD99560D2 

2. The original grant date is 12/14/2017 

3. The equipment is electrically identical. Only trade name and FCC ID number are different. 

4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 

5. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 

 

The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 

 Cover Letter 

 External Photos 

 FCC ID label format and location 

 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
                            

Name: Peter Tevlin 

Email: peter.tevlin@hp.com 

Title: Regulatory Manager, Communications modules, Worldwide Technical Regulation 


